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Ref: Special Needs Registry and Project Lifesaver 

 
 

Camden-Pasquotank Emergency Management handles the Special Needs 
Registry for our area. This registry should be considered strong for ALL people who 
have special medical needs or physical disabilities that may need extra, unique 
assistance during a major emergency. The information submitted to the Camden-
Pasquotank Special Need Registry is held confidential and only accessed to 
assist in your safety and well-being. (This does exclude Nursing Homes) 

 
Camden and Pasquotank County Sheriff’s Office handles the “Project Lifesaver” 
program. This is a premier search and rescue program that is strategically designed for 
“at risk” individuals who are prone to the life threatening behavior of wandering. The 
primary mission of Project Lifesaver is to provide timely response to save lives and 
reduce potential injury for adults and children with propensity to wander due to a 
cognitive condition (Autism, Dementia).  
 
If you know someone who would benefit from either of these programs, please share 
this information with them.  
 
 
For more information, please feel free to visit or contact the following below: 
 
Contact Information:  

• Pasquotank-Camden Emergency Management – 252-335-4444 (Special Needs 
Registry) 

• Captain Brent Mckeucen – 252-338-2191 (Pasquotank/Elizabeth City Project 
Lifesaver) 

• Lt. Joe Riggs – 252-338-5046 (Camden Project Lifesaver) 
 
Websites: 

• Special Needs Registry - https://www.pasquotankcountync.org/special-needs-
registry 

• Project Lifesaver - https://projectlifesaver.org/ 
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